
 
 CITY OF CAPITOLA   

TRAFFIC AND PARKING 
COMMISSION 

 
NOTICE OF 

CANCELLATION 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that  
the TRAFFIC AND PARKING COMMISSION 

  meeting, scheduled for   
Wednesday, July 9, 2014 

has been cancelled. 
The Next meeting is scheduled to be held on 

Tuesday, September 10, 2014 
at the City Council Chambers,  

Capitola City Hall, Capitola  CA. 
 

 
POSTED: May 30, 2014 
       Steven Jesberg 
       Public Works Director 
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